
2nd Tourism Management Students spent a Wonderful Moment 

in Taiwan  

In January 2020, SSRUIC students from the 2nd year, tourism 

management, spent a wonderful moment at College of Management, 

National Pingtung University in Taiwan. They joined a short exchange 

program for learning language and new culture. Ajarn Sakul 

Jariyajamsit from tourism management, SSRUIC, acted as a 

responsible for this exchange program.   

 

 

 

 

 

 


